Kimberlz Gibbons

From: Town Erwin Manager

Sent: Monday, March 1, 2021 4:08 PM
To: Kimberly Gibbons

Subject: RE: zoning permit

Kimberly,

They should have a zoning permit for the lots on Carp and Gar. They obtained a zoning permit for a few lots when they
bought the MHP. | can go through my files and find it if you need a copy. But he has one in his files. It was for five or six
of those lots in that MHP. But it is okay to move forward with these 5 lots.

Thanks,
Snow Bowden

From: Kimberly Gibbons

Sent: Monday, March 1, 2021 3:41 PM

To: Town Erwin Manager <townmanager@erwin-nc.org>
Subject: zoning permit

I am working on Carp and Gar. | don’t have the zoning permit for these. | just have the one for 4404 NC55

Kimberly Gibbons

Central Permitting Technician

Harnett County Development Services
108 E. Front Street (Physical)

P.O. Box 65 (Mailing)

Lillington, N.C. 27546

(910) 893-7525 opt.2
kgibbons@harnett.org




